

The Oklahoma Farm Bureau Women's Leadership Committee has joined forces with the Oklahoma Farming and Ranching Foundation to help provide accurate agriculture books to schools across our state.

In order to be eligible for consideration, a teacher from a school can submit an application for a specific grade level OR a school librarian can submit an application for books that range multiple grade levels. There can only be one application submitted per school. Most books are elementary age appropriate.

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE OCTOBER 23, 2017!

The books will be selected by the Women's Leadership sub-committee and will be chosen from the American Farm Bureau Foundation for Agriculture's book database. They will cover various agriculture topics based on the grade levels receiving the books.

Winners will be awarded at the Flapjack Fundraiser at the OKFB annual meeting on Saturday, Nov. 11th

School: ______

Teacher's Name: _____

Grade Level(s): _____

Contact Phone Number: _____

School Address: _____

Why do you feel the accurate agriculture books are needed for your school?
How do you plan to utilize the accurate agriculture books?
Do you currently work with any Agriculture in the Classroom Programs? Explain.